

## Maidstone and Tunbridge Wells [1]



NHS Trust

Chief Executive and Chairman's Office Maidstone Hospital Hermitage Lane Maidstone Kent ME16 9QQ

> Tel: 01622 226412 Fax: 01622 226416

Our ref: GD/ap

31st March 2010

Ms Sophie Swain The Kent Link Unit 24 Folkstone Enterprise Centre Shearway Road Folkstone Kent **CT19 4RH** 

Dear Ms Swain

Re: Chronic Pain

Thank you for your letter raising concerns about the Chronic Pain Services.

As you know we run one of the largest and well respected pain services at Pembury. I am happy to confirm that this will continue into the new hospital. We are also exploring ways we can create a spoke of this service at Maidstone Hospital.

I hope this helps inform your members.

Yours sincerely

Glenn Douglas **Chief Executive** 

cc: Steve Phoenix, Chief Executive, NHS West Kent